
 

 

Friday 18th April 2024 
 

Dear Families, 
 
I hope you are all having a lovely time together over the Easter break.   
 
School returns next Tuesday, 22nd April, so I just wanted to share some reminders and key information with 
you. 
 
 
School Dinners 
Please find next week’s dinners below: 
Please note there are some changes to the menu, as we have a Bank Holiday and two ‘Themed Meals’ 
 
On Tuesday, the meal will be as below, with an Easter themed pudding: 

 

 

 
 
On Wednesday, we have a St George’s Day themed meal: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

The rest of the week, Thursday and Friday, is as shown below: 

 
 
 
Forest School 
Just a reminder that this half term, it is the turn of Year 3 and Year 5 to take part in Forest School. Please 
make sure you have the necessary clothing. 
 
Year 3 will be doing Forest School on Mondays, starting 28th April. 
Year 5 will be doing Forest School on Tuesdays, starting 22nd April. 
 
 
PE days 
Below are the PE days for each class. Please could you ensure that your child has the correct PE kit, which 
is plain black tracksuit bottoms, shorts or leggings and either the school’s white PE t-shirt for KS1 or our 
purple PE shirt for KS2. Last term we had a whole array of clothing creeping in. 
 

Reception Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 1 & 2 Thursday & Friday 

Year 3 Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 4 Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 5 Wednesday & Thursday 

Year 6 Tuesday & Thursday 

 
 
Booster Club 
Just a reminder that Year 6 booster clubs will resume on the first Tuesday back, 22nd April. You will have 
received a letter via email if your child is invited to attend. They will run on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and 
Thursdays for the next three weeks. 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Year 5 Sailing 
Don’t forget that Year 5 will be starting their sailing sessions from the first Wednesday back, 23rd April. 
Here is a reminder of the key information in the letter.  
 
The sessions will run on the following dates: 

• Wednesday 23rd April 2025, 1pm-4pm 

• Wednesday 30th April 2025, 1pm-4pm 

• Wednesday 7th May 2025, 1pm-4pm 

• Wednesday 14th May 2025, 1pm-4pm 

• Wednesday 21st May 2025, 1pm-4pm 

 
Your child will need to be picked up from Holy Cross at 4.45pm on the above days.  
 
If your child has permission to walk home, we will allow them to do so upon our return to Holy 
Cross at 4.45pm, unless you inform us otherwise. 
 
Children will need to wear their usual PE kit and bring with them their swimming costume/trunks, a towel 
and old trainers/water shoes. Seaview Sailing Club will provide the children with wetsuits and lifejackets. 
Please ensure they also have suncream if it is a sunny day.  
 
As we will need to leave school before the normal lunch hour, children will need a packed lunch for each of 
the sailing sessions. Just a reminder, no glass bottles and no nuts or nut products (e.g. Nutella spread). If 
you require a school packed lunch for these days, please indicate this on the form.  
 
Please ensure you have signed and returned the permission slip the day we return to school, 
Tuesday 22nd April. 
 
Along with the school permission slip, please could you complete the Sailing Medical Form, and 
the Sailing Photographs Permission Form. 
 
 
 
We are all looking forward to welcoming the children back next week. Enjoy the Easter weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Lucie Banks 
Headteacher 
 


